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NCEDSV Supports Request to Governor for Temporary Moratorium on Evictions
Reno, Nev. (March 17, 2020) The Nevada Coalition to END Domestic and Sexual Violence (NCEDSV) supports a request made to Governor Sisolak for a temporary moratorium on evictions to curb financial distress and further protect public health amid the COVID-19 State of Emergency.
A request letter was sent Monday to the Governor from the Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada requesting this emergency relief for tenants in Nevada.
The relief is needed to mitigate the hardship of Nevada workers who already have and will experience significant reduction or loss of income due to precautions being taken to slow the spread of the virus, including closures of many businesses. 
Victim-survivors of intimate partner violence may be feeling the financial impacts at a greater level. Financial abuse and control is often a tool utilized by perpetrators to control victims and survivors may already be in financial distress because of their abuse and further feeling the ramifications due to COVID-19. 
Several states, cities and counties have already enacted eviction moratoriums to protect their communities. 
This relief is particularly needed in Nevada, as Nevada is the only state in the country with summary eviction, which Barbara Buckley, Esq., Executive Director of the Nevada Coalition of Legal Service Providers describes in her letter as, “an extremely fast process that places the onus on the family being evicted to respond and defend the action.” She also points out that home ownership in Nevada is out of reach for more than half of the state’s residents with an increasing amount of Nevadans being priced out of the rental market. For victim-survivors, maintaining their safe housing can be the difference between life and death and it is vital that they have supports to maintain their safe and long-term housing. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Over 200,000 Nevada families are rent burdened, making them one emergency or unexpected cost away from missing a rent payment … An immediate suspension of evictions is a required measure to ensure confidence that staying home from work will not result in potential homelessness or financial devastation,” Buckley said in her letter. 
NCEDSV agrees that an eviction moratorium is the right thing to do and will help keep Nevadans in their homes.
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About NCEDSV 
The Nevada Coalition to End Domestic and Sexual Violence (previously The Nevada Network Against Domestic Violence), is the statewide coalition of domestic and sexual violence programs. NCEDSV provides statewide advocacy, education and support to the frontline organizations that help those impacted by domestic and sexual violence. To learn more, visit ncedsv.org.

